
 

 

27th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 1 Longford Park Visit 
 
This half term we have been studying Plants in science and therefore to discover the topic further all 

three Year 1 classes will be visiting Longford Park on the afternoon of Monday 15th July. During this 

visit, the children will be looking at different plants and flowers and investigating the differences 

between them.  

 

Given the unpredictability of the weather, please can you ensure you dress your child in appropriate 

clothing and wellies/suitable shoes. Please also ensure you apply sun protection beforehand if required.  

 

School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives without their school jumper they will either 

be given a high-vis jacket or a jumper from the spares box to wear so that they can be easily identified. 

 

In order for the visit to go ahead each class will require a number of parent helpers. Please speak to 

your child’s teacher or email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk if you are able to help out on 

the afternoon. We will be walking there and back, leaving school after lunch (1:00pm) and returning 

back before home time. Normal lunchtime arrangements will not be affected. 

 

As this is a local visit we will not need permission slips in order for your child to attend. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Hayley Craven, Jen Dyson and Sarah Millward 

Year 1 Teachers  
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